
Mr Joe Reilly 

€PA 

Dear Sir 

Mr John Morrin has applied for a Waste Permit to dump soil on his lands in Wolfstown. WO251-01. I 
wish to advise you that this site was subject to illegal waste dumping in the past, and that there is 
still a lot of waste including waste in drums buried on the land. 

I will not be putting my name to this, but would request that you are entirely satisfied that this pit is 
completely clean before any more material is dumped in it. 
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